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We’ve been across so many states this quarter including South Carolina,

Virginia, North Carolina, Kentucky, Texas, Georgia and New York. Due to driving

over 6,000 miles, we’ve had to take our van to the

mechanic several times these past few months; it’s even

in the shop today as we write this, but we’ve been so

blessed. Every time it has been fixed, and the Lord has

provided the finances for it. God takes care of us every step of

the way. Thank you for your prayers.

We are currently at 89.47% in our support raised and we

are praising the Lord for it. Our prayer this month is to

complete our support and be able to purchase our flights to

Uganda. At this time, we are working on the paperwork, like

visas and passports, we need for us to be headed to the field,

and we are excited to be heading there soon. We’ve been so

blessed these past few months through different churches;

some taking us on for support, and many of them giving us love offerings.

We were also blessed to see a soul saved in a church in Spartanburg, SC where Joel got to preach the morning

service. We’re grateful that the Lord continues to use us during our deputation

trail. Vivian was even able to teach a few times this past month to several ladies

in different churches. What a blessing to

be used by God! Please continue to pray

that we receive our full support this month.

We are scheduled until November, and

we’re praying the Lord allows us to leave for Uganda by the end of November

this year. We are so close. Our main goal right now is to raise funds for a

vehicle in Uganda and for furniture once we’re there since we’ll only be traveling

with the minimum amount of things. We were also able to move all of our stuff out of storage so we can start sorting

through it. It’s definitely going to be a busy next few months.

PRAYER REQUESTS:

❖ Our van’s A/C was fixed, but we’re now hoping to get the power steering fixed.
❖ We got new supporting churches. Now we are praying to get our full support in the month of October.


